
Industrial action at DVLA: Monday 7
June to Saturday 12 June

News story

The scheduled dates for industrial action at DVLA and how it may affect our
services.

Industrial action is scheduled to take place between Monday 7 June and
Saturday 12 June that will directly affect DVLA’s contact centre service.
During this time, we advise you not to call our contact centre.

Our online services are available and are the quickest and easiest way to
deal with us. For information and to access our services, go to
www.gov.uk/browse/driving
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